
 
 

South Dakota ANFP Chapter - Current Officers 
President Rost, Joey 

3113 S Fernwood Ave Sioux Falls, SD 57110-6017                             (319)230-8513 (319)230-8513 

President Elect Budd, Mark 
302 Saint Cloud ST Rapid City, SD 57701-3767                                  (605)343-4738) (605)343-4738 (15) 

Secretary Kozlik, Dannielle 
1550 Seger DR Lot 110, Rapid City, SD 57701-7823                          (605-389-8606) 605-389-8606 

Treasurer Elsen, Julie 
1312 1st ST Britton, SD 57430-2282                                                    (605) 448-2253 (605) 448-2253 

Education Chairperson Rice, Carol 
16739 368th Ave, Rockham, SD 57470                                                (605)460-0247 (605)460-0247 

Newsletter Editor ODaniel, Karla 
37030 171st ST, Zell, SD 57469-7706                                                 (605)475-7482 (605)475-7482 

Membership 
Chairperson 

Soulek, Vanessa 
1329 Sherman ST Hot Springs, SD 57747-1464                                  (605)695-0163 (605)695-0163 

Past President Robinson, Arien 
5808 W. 53rd Street, Sioux Falls, SD 57106-2614                              (605) 940-1368 (605) 940-1368 
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JOEY ROST -PRESIDENTAND VANESSA SOULEK-MEMBERSHIP CHAIRPERSON 

 

 

 

Thanks to all the members who attended the Spring SD ANFP Conference in Sioux Falls. Thanks also to 
Joey Rost, President, for hosting again! The Sanford Hospital is a beautiful place to gather.  We also 
appreciate all the speakers.  

The opportunity to gather face-to-face with fellow CDM’s to share information, ideas and to give 
support is invaluable. I am looking forward to the Fall SD ANFP Conference in Hot Springs October 2-4, 
2024. Hosting this conference is Vanessa Soulek, Membership Chair, and member Tracy Buckley. 

Erin Nielson volunteered for the President-Elect position on the board. Thanks Erin! We look forward to 
you joining the board. Mark Budd will be our next President. Thank you to everyone who volunteers. 



Mark shared that leadership skills are learned by being on the board. I remember being a bit nervous at 
first but have gained more confidence and I really enjoy helping as a part of this organization.  

We will have four members attending ACE in Reno, Nevada this June. We are also looking into 
chartering a bus to Minneapolis for ACE in June of 2025. We hope as many members as possible can 
attend.  We will be working to increase our funds to help fund this trip. (Please bring a Silent Auction 
item/basket to the Fall Conference). We are also looking for other ideas to increase our funds. Let any 
board member know of your ideas too.  

We have a couple members who can proctor the exam for ServSafe. This is something we can do the day 
before the conference begins. If you need a proctor and it works in Hot Springs, let us know and we can 
possibly arrange it.  

Take care and enjoy Spring! 

Carol Rice 
Education Chair 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

$2,947.61-Savings 

$5,171.67-Checking 

$1555.09-CD  

Julie Elsen CDM, CFPP 

SD ANFP Treasurer  

 

NEW SD ANFP MEMBERS 

Kyle Adams  

Francis Jean Becker 

Katherine Crawford 

Maranda Hardy 



Jolene Post 

Allison Ritter 

Nicollette Schleich 

Kimberly Schmidt 

Jessica Spanton 

Amy Storm 

Tracy Taggart 

NEW SD ANFP STUDENTS 

Clifford Bendele   Huron 

JaNeece Finn    Sundance Wy. 

Ashlund Salway  Rapid City 

Kimberly Schmidt  Flandreau 

Jessica Wallace Avantara Groton 

Laura Wilson  Marion 

Sarah Freeman Avantara North SF 

Reported by, 

Vanessa Soulek, CDM, CFPP 

SD ANFP Membership Chairperson 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Fall SD ANFP Conference in Hot Springs 
October 2-4, 2024. Hosting this conference is 
Vanessa Soulek, Membership Chair, and 
member Tracy Buckley. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Since we did not have any more nominees to 
become President-Elect our new President-Elect will 
be Erin Nielsen.  Erin will be inducted at the fall 
conference.  

 Congrats Erin! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Join us at the 2024 Annual Conference & Expo (ACE)!  

ACE registration is now open! Join us in Reno, NV, June 10-13, and earn continuing 
education, network with your colleagues, and enjoy the adventure of Reno/Tahoe! 
Conference highlights include two keynote speakers: April Simpkins, who will cover 
strategies for recruitment and retention, and Greg Kettner, who will host a session on mental 
health. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



ensure receipt of this mailing, please add info@ANFPonline.org to your address book. 

 

  

I’m writing to let you know that our records indicate you have reported all of 
your CE hours for your three-year recertification cycle ending May 31, 
2024. 

 
Please keep in mind that individuals who have met all CE requirements may be 
randomly selected for CE Audit.  If you are randomly selected, you will be 
notified by email on June 3rd to the e-mail address on file in your ANFP record. 
All selected individuals will be required to take all stated actions to pass the CE 
Audit. If you are not selected for CE Audit, your next recertification period will 
begin immediately on June 1, and you will receive an email on June 4 
confirming that you were not selected for CE Audit. 

 
If you are randomly selected for CE Audit your record will automatically go into 
Pending Review. CBDM will begin to review records in Pending Review on 
June 3 and will complete this process by July 31. Throughout this period, you 
will receive emails from CBDM and/or your CE auditor regarding the status of 
pending hours or required documentation needed to meet recertification and 
CE Audit requirements.  

For detailed information about the recertification process and policies including 
eligible CE program content, CE hour limits, and required documentation, 

mailto:info@ANFPonline.org


access the CBDM Guide to Maintaining Your CDM, CFPP Credential.  
  

If you have any questions, please contact CBDM at info@CBDMonline.org or 
800.323.1908, select option 1 (Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. CT).  

 

 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Ken Hanson, CPM, CDM, CFPP 

Chair 

Certifying Board for Dietary Managers (CBDM) 
   

Certifying Board for Dietary Managers 

info@CBDMonline.org | 800.323.1908  

PO Box 3610 | St. Charles, IL 60174 
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COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECT- ANFP MEMBERS 

 

 



 

 

 
 



 

TEAM BUILDING EVENT 
 

 

 



 

 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Garnishes and Plate Apperance-Chef Nicole 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

STAFFING ISSUES-JOEY ROST 

  
 

      
 

 

 

 

 



 

NUTRITION-CAROL RICE 
 

     

      



    

 

  IDDSI DIETS-ARIEN ROBINSON 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  MENTAL HEALTH & WELLNESS-FELICIA SMITH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 ETHICS & SANITATION ON ALLERGEN AWARENESS-
JOEY ROST 

                                    

    
     MOTIVATIONAL SPEAKER-FELIX NYANGAMOI 

 

 



                       

A big thank you to our Vendors!! US Foods, Pepsi, and General Mills! It was great 
seeing you at are Convention.  

 

 

Hello,        

      Glad to see everyone at the ANFP SPRING Conference in Sioux Falls! I would 
like to thank all the Speakers and Vendors, ANFP Members and the Chapter 
Officers for helping to make this Conference a great success! Thanks Joey Rost for 
hosting the conference and Sanford Health in Sioux Falls for letting us have the 
ANFP Conference at your facility.  Hope to see you all at the Fall Conference in 
2024 at Hot Springs, SD! Have a great Summer! 

Karla O’Daniel CDM, CFP 

SD ANFP Newsletter Editor 


